
Board of Certified Direct-Entry Midwives  
Alaska Division of Corporations, Business and Professional Licensing 
Minutes of the meeting held August 19, 2022  
 

These minutes were approved at a meeting held October 26, 2022. 
 
By the authority of AS 08.065.020 and in compliance with the provision of AS 44.62, Article 6, a 
scheduled videoconference meeting of the Board of Certified Direct-Entry Midwives was held  
June 1, 2022; 333 Willoughby Ave, 9th Floor, Division Director’s Office, Juneau, AK. 
 
Members Present: Bethel Belisle, Hannah St. George, Darcy Lucey, Rachel Pugh 
 
Staff Present: Sara Chambers 
 
Guests Present: Morgan Bunch, Cindy Earley, Melanie Hansen, Onica Sprokkreeff, Holly Steiner, 
Mary Yanagawa, and others 

1. Roll call  

2. Declarations of conflicts of interest 
Members each affirmed they had no conflicts to declare. 

3. Review previous board meeting minutes  

Motion: Move to accept the minutes for June 1, 2022, and July 25, 2022, as presented. 
Moved by Rachel Pugh and seconded by Darcy Lucey. Unanimously approved. 

4. Discuss proposed regulation to change renewal date  

Motion: Move to approve the proposed regulation for public comment, effectively 
changing the renewal date to March 31, 2023; Moved by Rachel Pugh and seconded by 
Hannah St. George. Unanimously approved. 

5. Adjourn  

Motion: Move to adjourn at 10:22; Moved by Rachel Pugh and seconded by Bethel 
Belisle. Unanimously approved. 
 
 

 
 


